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AUSE OUR KIDS JUST WANT TO BE KIDS

June 30, 2013

Mr. Don Sutton Treasurer
Take It Easy Curling League
215 Henry Street

Thunder Bay ON P7E 4Y7

Dear Mr. Sutton:

On behalf of the Foundation and especially the children who benefit from the services at George Jeffrey
Children's Centre, we extend our sincere appreciation for your pledge comittment. Seat #453 is reserved on the
Save me a Seat donor wall in the name of 'Take it Easy Curling League - in honour of Hap Oldale'. The
donations we receive continue to assist the Foundation in its endeavours to support George Jeffrey Children’s
Centre.

George Jeffrey Children's Centre is dedicated to providing programs and services that meet the physical,
developmental, and social needs of children and families dealing with special needs. Through George Jeffrey
Children's Foundation 100% of the funds raised stay in our community to help support George Jeffrey Children's
Centre in its mission to enrich the lives of children and families they serve.

Thank you for investing in the future of our 'Kids'>
Sincerely
Com
M Comum
Executive Director

George Jeffrey Children's Foundation respects your privacy. We do not rent, sell or trade mailing lists. Periodically we may share
information about the George Jeffrey Children's Centre and the Foundation by mail or email. This may include an annual report, event
invitations, newsletters and updates about our work and needs. If at any time you wish to be removed from our list or require information
about our privacy policy, simply contact us by phone at 807-623-6050.



